
PRICE INCREASE 2022

We have since we opened in 2012 held charge rates for the
duration of your stay, however with some customers having been
with us for a number of years we will now be bringing all rates in
line with the current charges. For the majority this will mean an
increase of around £2 to £3 per week, if you are unsure of your

current rate it can be obtained by emailing
Clair on hello@henleyselfstorage.co.uk.

Increases will come into effect from the 7th April 2022.

Rates for a 55sqft unit will be increased to £39inc VAT per week .
Our insurance rate has remained unchanged since we opened in

2012. In June 2022 we will introduce a £1 per week per unit
increase to cover additional premiums.

If you wish to leave us between now and the 7th April 2022 we
will waive any notice period. In February you will receive

notification of the new rate, £169.00 per calendar month from the
7th April 2022.


